
                                                                                                                                                                      

                                   

 

 

 

 

 
Torino, 17 February 2025 

 
Object: Nomination Committee – Clarification regarding Conflict of Interest Declaration Form 

 
Dear Mr Sepúlveda,   

As part of the ongoing nomination process, the IFSC Nomination Committee has reviewed your candidature dossier, including the 
Conflict of Interest Declaration Form. During this review, we noted that some questions were left blank rather than being explicitly 
marked as “None” or “N/A.” 

After careful consideration, the Nomination Committee has agreed that unanswered questions in the form will be interpreted as 
“None” or “N/A.” While this is not a major issue, we have a duty to formally inform you of this observation. Please note that this 
matter will be recorded in the final report for transparency and completeness. 

No further action is required on your part at this time, but should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we appreciate your continued cooperation in the nomination process. 

With best regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PROT. 2025/NC/62 

René Sepúlveda 
Candidate for IFSC Continental Board Member 

  

  

  

_____________________________ 

Dagmawit Girmay Berhane 
Chair of the Nomination Committee 


